GUAM AUTHORITY

“Better Water. Better Lives.”
Gloria B. Nelson Public Services Building
688 Route 15, Mangilao, Guam 96913
PH: 300-6026/6027 Fax: 649-3750

GWA 1FB No. 2018-11 relative to Submersible Electrical Cables
(Conductor Size: 4/0 and 250)

GWA Response to Inquiries No. 1

This Addendum and Response to Request for Information (RFI) is issued to modify the
previously issued bid documents and/or given for informational purposes and to the extent the
responses below modify the bid documents, please treat them as an amendment to the Bid. The
following responses are in response to RFIs received from potential bidders on February 28,
2018.

GWA RESPONSE:

REFERENCE: QUESTION/INQUIRY AS

SUBMITTED:

Questions from February 28, 2018

page one it states bids in duplicate
copy and on page ten it states one

l. Bidder request that bid due date be | Due to urgency of the bid
changed from March 06, 2018 to |items, the bid date
March 20, 2018. This request is so | remains the same.
that the bidder can negotiate and
obtain best pricing and best product
that meet the specifications.

2. Kindly confirm the form of bid. On | Page ten of the bid section

(S. form of the bid ), is the
correct statement, page

original hard copy, two complete | One (1) has been deleted,

hard copies and one electronic copy | (the sentence that states

of the bid must be submitted. the Bids in “duplicate
copy”

Bidders are also notified to visit GWA website: www.guamwaterworks.org to ensure that
addenda to the bid, answers to questions, and reminders are communicated to all bidders
throughout the solicitation process.

3218

Date

Miguel C. Bordallg, P.E.

General Mandger




